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PFAS Statement 

 
In collaboration with our supply chain partners, Confoil has undertaken a process to determine if PFAS 

has been intentionally added to any of the material, products, or substances we use or supply. APCO 

have stated that products with total fluorine, total organic fluorine, or extractable organic fluorine 

levels above 100 parts per million (ppm) will be considered to have intentionally added PFAS – any 

products under 100ppm will be considered as unintentional. 

 
Working with our suppliers, Confoil has been testing materials and products to confirm that no PFAS is 

intentionally added to anything they provide. All testing has been completed via accredited labs (ISO 

Standard) and the test methodology follows one of three APCO established methods (PIGE, INAA or 

CIC). The following products have been identified as containing levels less than 100ppm of PFAS: 

 

Product Type PFAS Results 

DualPak - PET Lined Paperboard Less than 100ppm 

DualPakECO - Biopolymer Coated Paperboard Less than 100ppm 

Muffin Wraps - Parchment Paper Less than 100ppm 

Baking Paper - Parchment Paper Less than 100ppm 

Baking Moulds - Eco-Parchment Paper Less than 100ppm 

Pulp Produce Trays - Wheatgrass Less than 100ppm 

Pulp Meal Trays - PET Lined Wheatgrass Less than 100ppm 

Board Lids – PET Lined Paperboard Less than 100ppm 

 
As a long running member of APCO, we are dedicated to ensuring that PFAS does not become a barrier 

to realising the National Packaging Targets and will continue to collaborate and innovate to achieve the 

goal. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Confoil to discuss further. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


